
  
16-19 Funding: 16-19 Tuition Fund 2021-22 Academic Year 

 

The Education and Skills Funding Agency (ESFA) supported students via the 16 to 19 tuition 

fund allocation in 2021-2021 and also the academic year 2021-2022. Valley College can use 

this funding to support eligible learners with SEND to catch up on vocational and academic 

skills, and skills and learning that are important for their preparation for adulthood. 

 

Valley College will consider what will be most effective for their eligible students, considering 

students’ needs and local circumstances including those: 

 Who have had disrupted learning for example on vocational courses where 

assessment has been deferred because of lockdown. 

 Who may benefit from small group tuition to reach their full potential. 

We intend to use small group tuition and 1:1 tuition for English and Maths, vocational and 

pastoral sessions. We intend to use existing teaching staff and learning support staff. 

 


